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CHALTON LOWER SCHOOL  

                  www.chaltonlower.co.uk 

                                                        School Year 2020-2021             

                                                       NEWSLETTER N0:  17               
 
Dear Parents 
 

School Lunches 
We hope the children are all enjoying the new choices of school meals and would like to thank 
parents for adapting quickly to the new ordering system.  We are still in the process of transferring 
the ordering onto Parentmail and will let you know when this is available. 
 

Visit from Mr Purdom 
Mr Purdom from Parkfields will be visiting us on Wednesday 28thApril to chat with the Year 4 
children and answer any questions they might have. 
 

Parents Evening 
We will be holding Parents Evening on Wednesday 19th May.  This will be remotely again with a 10 
minute phone call consultation. Please look out for the Google forms survey, which will be sent out 
shortly, to request a preferred time slot (please tick at least 2 boxes and give your preference, if any, 
in the comments box).   We will then allocate you an exact time within your preferred period. 

 
Please be aware that your child’s teacher may have to cut you short at the end of your time slot as 
she will have another parent waiting. When calls come through to you they will be from a withheld 
number.  If you do not answer the call the teacher WILL NOT have time to call again. Should you 
have any specific questions which you would like the teacher to address, please add these to the 
section in the survey. 
 

Class Photographs 
We are using a new company for our class photos this year (Imago) and information has been sent 
out via Parentmail.  Class photos will be taken on Tuesday 25th May and we will also be taking a 
group photo of the Year 4 leavers. 
 

Weather 
Can we please ask that all children still bring their coats into school every day.  It might seem like a 
nice sunny day, but it has still been quite chilly out on the playground at break times. 
As the weather does get warmer though, can we please remind parents that sun cream needs to be 
applied in the morning and not brought into school.  Thank you. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Liz Noble 


